
Fees and Payments 
 
An initial application fee is charged by the State of Florida for the review of plans and 
construction. The Agency is authorized to charge an application fee of $2,000 for the review of 
plans and construction on all projects, no part of which is refundable.  
 

Currently, we are unable to receive electronic payments for application fees.  

Please send a check for the application fee (new projects only) to: 

Agency for Health Care Administration 

2727 Mahan Drive 

Mail Stop # 61 

Tallahassee, FL  32308 

 

Upon receipt of the project review application, we will send a response email that will include 
the OPC Project # for the project. This information must be included in the transmittal with 
the check to ensure that the funds are allocated correctly and to avoid delays processing the 
application. Please also include OPC Project # in the memo line of the check. Checks must be 
submitted by the provider and shall be made payable to “Treasurer, State of Florida” and 
should be noted “for Deposit to the Office of Plans and Construction Plan Review Trust Fund”. 
 
Additional fees for the reviews and construction surveys, will be billed at a rate $100 per hour 
and/or based upon the actual costs (including travel expenses). Any subsequent fee payment 
that is due is payable upon receipt of an invoice or notification in writing from the Agency.  
 

 

Please note that the OPC Project # is the Facility’s Client Code, AHCA File number, and the Application 

number (App#). 


